CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE

Herlong Public Utility District
February 374, 2023

On February 1, 2023 you were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used for
drinking and cooking purposes.

The Herlong Public Utility District Water System in conjunction with the State Water
Resources Control Board has determined that, through abatement of the health hazard
and comprehensive testing of the water, your water is safe to drink. It is no longer
necessary to boil your tap water or for you to consume bottled water.

For more information call:

Water Utility contact: Sandy Seifert-Raffelson, GM, 530-827-3150

State Water Resources Control Board: 530-224-4800

Local Environmental Health Jurisdiction: Lassen County Public Health Department,
530-251-8183

1_‘ c.u-f-;‘,g\ar '(:)'\Q.ae_ evre }»Mdu& mj) o.wA ‘g:c‘xra o
C\eoR.S, Frid D‘T /3/20513

OJL?/WW gm



